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28 April 2023 
  
 
Stacey Morrison 
fyi-request-22354-d290cf62@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA-2022/23-0758 
 
Tēnā koe Stacey 
 
Official Information Act request for Government House garden management 
plans 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 2 April 2023. You 
requested: 
 

“I am requesting a full and complete copy of Management Plans for the 
Gardens of both Auckland's and Wellington's Government Houses, including 
any annexes and other documents that may be integral to these plans.” 

 
I have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit 
for deciding on your request by an additional 20 working days.  
 
The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on 
your request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Rachel Hayward 
Clerk of the Executive Council 
 


